
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week…19.6.23 
 

Maths 

This week we will continue thinking about money. The children will be exploring how money can 

be represented in note form (£5 note, £10 note). They will be thinking about how we can 

represent notes using one pound coins. Later in the week, the children will be thinking about 

how we can count coins using our skill of counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. They will use this to 

calculate the total amount of different sets of coins.  

English  
We will be thinking about suffixes and using them in our work. 

We will be practising using different words together and then focus on correctly writing them 

in sentences. 

 

Phonics  
GPC’s: sh ch ti si ssi ci le i-e a si zh aur au or  

Tricky words: busy, beautiful, pretty, hour, any, through 

Spelling: station, action, friend, mission, mansion, hour, special, social, many, precious, through, 

sneeze, magician 

Topic  

DT – In DT we will be continuing to make our windmills. 
 

PSHE -  In PSHE we will be thinking about transitions and what we have enjoyed about being 

in Year 1. We will then be creating something to pass on to our next teachers. 

 

Computing - In Computing we will be continuing our Coding work. 

 

Music -   In Music we will be continuing to think about how we can explore music through 

movement. 

 

 
Additional notes and reminders 

 

Named Items 

Please make sure that all items coming to school with your child are named. 

 

 



Homework 

As always please continue to read with your child four times a week. 

Today your child will be bring home a sheet linked with our Phonics learning. Please 

work through this with your child. 

 

Dates To Remember 

 

 

Move Up Day -  27th June 

Sports Day  - 30th June 

 

 
Class email addresses: 

 

Badgers: badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Hedgehogs: hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Squirrels: squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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